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CIRCULAR  

FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS  
N003/COM/CIR/SGTD/2025 

February 03, 2025  
  

NOTICE TO ALL SHIPPING LINES  

Terminal Development Update 

Valued Customer,  

  

We would like to inform our valued customers of the latest developments at the Terminal. 

To enhance the Terminal yards handling performance, SGTD Doraleh Container Terminal has 

acquired ten (10) new Rubber Tyred Gantry (RTG) Cranes or Yard Cranes to be commissioned 

between March and April 2025.  

 

The arrival of the new Yard Cranes, which are aimed at increasing the Terminal’s operational 

performance, will improve the Hinterland customers’ delivery time as well as the vessels 

performance. 

 

The discharge of the ten (10) cranes will take place on the Terminal Quay from February 8th 

to 15th 2025. SGTD will allocate 200 meters of the quay's length (20% quay capacity) to the 

discharging of the ten new yard cranes for a short period of 7 days. 

 

We would like to inform our customers that during this limited discharging period (7 days), 

the Terminal team shall endeavor their utmost efforts to limit the quay performance impact 

and berthing time delay.  

 

We therefore strongly recommend that shipping lines maintain their respective berthing 

schedules for each service to minimize any delays during these 7 days. 

 

We thank you for your interest in this note and look forward to your full cooperation. 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:    

T: +253 21 317 317   
E: customercare.dct@dct.dj  

mailto:customercare.dct@dct.dj

